
 
 

Welcome to Marsh Gibbon School. 

 

Please find below a list of useful information/websites that will guide you through the process of 

what we do etc. 

 

Marsh Gibbon School Website: https://www.marshgibbon.bucks.sch.uk/ 

 

Support your local school 

Three initiatives that everyone can get involved with to help the school with fundraising towards 

projects to help enhance our children’s learning experience. 

1. Easyfundraising 

Join via the website or by downloading the app, and many on line retailers will donate a 

percentage of what you spend online without costing you a penny, so everyone is a winner! You 

get a regular update emailed to you showing how you’re online shopping has resulted in 

donations to the school. Just search for Marsh Gibbon CE School as your cause. 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

2. Library Books 

The school has set up an Amazon wish list of books desperately needed to re-invigorate the 

school reading material. Search for ‘PTA Marsh Gibbon’ under wish lists. 

www.amazon.co.uk/gp.registry/search 

3. Your School Lottery 

Prize winners are drawn every Saturday night, so sign up as soon as you can for a chance to win. 

The central jackpot is £25,000, and tickets cost £1 each of which 0.40p will go to the school, so 

again, everyone is a winner!  

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/marsh-gibbon-cofe-school 

ParentMail  

This is a very useful website where you can access your emails from the school, make payments 

for clubs, such as Breakfast, Football, Cooking and Art, as well as a whole other host of things. 

www.parentmail.co.uk  

 

 

https://www.marshgibbon.bucks.sch.uk/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
http://www.amazon.co.uk/gp.registry/search
http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/marsh-gibbon-cofe-school
http://www.parentmail.co.uk/


After School Care 

We currently use S4a Sports for wraparound care which operates form 3.15pm to 6.00pm, 

Monday to Friday, of which there are a whole host of things they do with the children 

throughout the week. 

https://s4asports.co.uk/marsh-gibbon/ 

  

Tapestry 

This is only available to parents whose child is in reception (Butterflies). This enables you to send 

and receive messages from the teacher/s, view pictures and updates of what your child has been 

doing. Once you are registered, you will automatically receive message prompting you that 

something has been posted. 

https://tapestryjournal.com/ 

 

Class Dojo 

This isn’t too dissimilar to Tapestry. The main difference being that each child and the class 

receive a Dojo points as and when they have achieved something. 

https://www.classdojo.com/ 

 

Merry go round 

We offer a ‘Merry go round’, whereby you can purchase second hand school uniform.  Please 

contact Louise Mew for information. 

 

Class Reps 

The current list of class reps are as follows;  

Butterflies:   Lisa James, Hannah Roberts & Liza Ayres 

Owls:             Kelly Cheek & Lorraine De Brun 

Dragons:       Imelda Bamford-Carter, Lisa James & (Gemma Hands, tbc) 

Rabbits:        Claire Scott & Kelly Cheek 

Hedgehogs:  Fiona Adams & Louise Mew 

Foxes:            Michelle Biggs & Alex Smith tbc 

Eagles:          Sarah-Jane Buckle & Ciann Bursnoll 

Each class has their own Facebook page; of which you will need to contact the class rep for the 

details. 
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